
 

 

 
   

 
 

 
 
 

“But when the kindness and love of God our Savior appeared, he saved us, not because of righteous things we had 
done, but because of his mercy. He saved us through the washing of rebirth and renewal by the Holy Spirit, whom he 

poured out on us generously through Jesus Christ our Savior, so that, having been justified by his grace, we might become 
heirs having the hope of eternal life.”  Titus 3:4-7 

HOME BULLETIN for Thursday, September 4, 2025
IN THE NEWS: 
Hull Christian School Rally Day Sale and Supper takes 
place on Saturday, September 20, 2025! The meal will 
be served from 5:00 to 6:30 PM and includes 
nacho/walking tacos, oreo salad, and ice cream with 
toppings. The sale begins at 6:30 PM. We encourage 
each family to donate an item or service to be 
auctioned off at the sale. A few ideas would be craft 
items, baked goods, farm supplies, tools, home décor or 
toys.  Please like and share the Hull Christian School Rally 
Day Sale Facebook Page to see items being added to 
the sale. 
 
Bake Sale at Rally Day 
We are asking that each 5th & 6th grade child brings ONE 
snack mix, and each 7th & 8th grade child bring ONE 
baked goods to the office or airlock by Saturday, 
September 20, by 12:00.  If anyone else would like to 
donate an item to the bake sale, please bring your items 
to school sometime on Friday, September 19 or 
Saturday, September 20 by noon. (ex. plate of 12 bars or 
cookies, pie, dessert, snack mix, protein balls) Please, 
have the item packaged and ready to sell.  The item will 
be sold at the presale!   
 
Family Picture 
Thanks to the families who 
have already handed in 
their family picture. We 
would like each family to 
hand in a picture for the 
Family Tree in the airlock.   If 
you would like – you may 
send a digital copy to the 
office 
(office@hullchristian.com) 
and we can print it here.   
 
 
 
 

 

*SCRIP* 
Order Date   Pick Up 

     Monday, September 8 Friday, September 12 
    Monday, September 15 Friday, September 19 
    Monday, September 22 Friday, September 26 
     

Menu ~ September 8 – September 12 
     Monday 

Mandarin Orange Chicken, Rice, Fruit  
& Stir Fry Veggies 

Tuesday 
Pizza Dippers, Jell-O, Fruit & Baby Carrots 

Wednesday 
Chicken Alfredo, Breadstick, Fruit & Broccoli 

Thursday 
Corn dog, Fries, Fruit & Green Beans 

Friday 
Hot Ham and Cheese, Chips, Fruit & Veggie Tray 

 
*This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 
 

 
Calendar 
Monday, September 8 – Volleyball Practice 3:30-5:00 
          – Promotion Meeting 6:30 
Wednesday, September 10 – Biannual Society  
                                                               Meeting 7:00 
Thursday, September 11 – Volleyball vs Rock Valley 
Monday, September 15 – Volleyball practice 3:30-5 
          – Finance Meeting 6:00 
          - Board Meeting 7:00  
Tuesday, September 16 – Volleyball vs Sheldon 
Thursday, September 18 – School Pictures 
         - Volleyball game vs OCCS 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Biannual Society Meeting 
The Hull Christian School Biannual Society Meeting will be 
taking place on Wednesday, September 10, at 7:00 PM 
in the music room.  Everyone is welcome to attend.   
 
Important Information on Hot Lunch Prices 
Students are required to take three components of 
the meal when they come through the lunch 
line.  We were notified by state program officials 
that if a student comes back for seconds and takes 
3 additional meal components, they must be 
charged for an adult meal ($4.97).  This also includes 
students who qualify for free or reduce hot 
lunch.  Below is our current pricing of our hot lunch 
program. 

Student meal - $3.10 
Adult meal - $4.97 

Extra milk - $.50 
Bread - $.25 

Second entrée -$1.55 
Second full meal - $4.97 

 
Fast Bridge Testing 
Students (K-8) will be completing the fall Fast Bridge 
testing September 2-12.  Preschool will be doing Fast 
Bridge testing as well this year.  They will be testing 
September 15-19.  This is a screener we do three 
times a year (fall, winter, and spring) to see if 
students are meeting grade-level benchmarks in 
reading and math. Teachers will be in contact with 
you about your child's results. 
 
Hull Christian School Covenant 
At Hull Christian School, we have a commitment to 
serving your child in the light of God’s word.  This 
commitment has been laid out in the Hull Christian 
School Covenant that was sent home with your 
child today.  In order to fully serve your child, it takes 
a partnership between the school and parents.  The 
top half of the HCS Covenant is the commitment 
HCS expects of its teachers.  The bottom half of the 
HCS Covenant is the commitment HCS expects of its 
parents.  Please read through the document 
carefully and we ask that you sign the 
bottom.  Please return the letter back to your child’s 
homeroom teacher by September 12.  Any 
questions about the Hull Christian School Covenant 
document please contact Mr. Ten Pas. 

 
 
 
 

Kiss the Pig Contest Reminder!  

The Kiss the Pig Contest is in full swing, and we need 
your help to make it a success! Each teacher has a 
container, and students can bring in coins to vote 
for the teacher they’d like to see kiss the pig. The 
teacher with the most coins will get the honor of 
puckering up! 

Every Coin Counts – Let’s see which teacher has the 
most Pig-Loving Fans! 

Send your spare change with your child and cheer 
on your favorite teacher.  

Bus Riders 
If your child is riding the bus and will not need to be 
picked up or dropped off at night, please contact the 
bus driver.  If your child rides the bus and will be picked 
up or is taking a different way home, please contact 
the office and home room teacher. 
 

 

 


